Notice of Variances and Waivers

FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
Freshwater Fish and Wildlife
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

68A-25.052
Regulations Governing the Processing of Alligators and the Sale of Alligator Meat and Parts

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on July 9, 2021, the Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission, received a petition for a variance from the Regulations Governing the Processing of Alligators and the Sale of Alligator Meat and Parts, specifically from paragraph 68A-25.052(5)(d), Florida Administrative Code, which requires that, "Meat processed or re-processed for sale shall be packaged in a sealed, tamper-proof package (a package that is permanently and noticeably altered if opened to remove or add meat). Each package shall be permanently labeled to indicate the name of the processor processing the alligator(s), the CITES tag number(s) from the alligator(s) from which the meat was taken, the date packaged, and the number of pounds of meat enclosed. Each package and label shall be used to package meat only one time." The petition was submitted by Beaver Street Fisheries, Inc.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Harry Dutton, Game Management and Public Hunting Section, Division of Hunting and Game Management, 620 South Meridian Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, harry.dutton@myfwc.com.
